
Beach Trip

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of Science Week 2021, each Class will be having a trip to Crooklets Beach in Bude.

Class 2 will visit on Monday 24th May 2021

Class 3 will visit on Wednesday 26th May 2021

Class 1 will visit on Thursday 27th May 2021

The day will be led by the 2 Minute Foundation, an environmental charity. The children will be
learning about coastlines, their inhabitants and how to protect them, whilst carrying out
activities such as rock pooling, rambles and beach games. They will also take part in a beach
clean and learn about how they can make use out of what they �nd on the beach.

The children do not need to wear uniform for this trip, but please ensure that they are wearing
sensible clothing for the weather forecast on the day. This also includes sensible footwear for
the beach such as trainers, (not sandals/�ip �ops).

The children will need to bring a rucksack in which they can carry all their belongings for the
day, which will include a large drink, a sunhat, sun cream/waterproofs and a packed lunch.

If you would like to order a school packed lunch then please ensure that this has been ordered
through Aspens by Tuesday 18th May 2021.

At the end of the day, if the children would like to buy their own ice cream we are asking that
they bring in £3 change so that they are able to do this. Children in Classes 1 and 2 will be
responsible for their own money during the trip. Children in Class 3 will need to hand their
money in to an adult on the day of their trip. Please ensure that all Class 3 money is in a clearly
named envelope.

Tilley’s Coaches are happy to transport the children without the wearing of masks.

This is a free trip and so please provide consent by Tuesday 18th May 2021.

Many thanks,

Otterham School Staff

* I give consent for my child to attend the Beach Trip during Science Week and to
travel via Tilleys

 Yes
 No

Please sign below



please sign above


